
 

Friday 18th May 2018 

Rec—Alfie C, Y1—Eva, Y2—Lilly, Y3—Misa, Y4—
Imran, Y5—Uliks, Y6—Jibril 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their 

Attendance Award 
Our Attendance Award this week  goes to Year 6 with 98%. Well 
done to them! Remember, if your child is unwell or has an  
appointment, please call the Office in the morning to let us know. 

Punctuality Award 
This week, our Punctuality award goes to Year 4 with 5 
lates! Well done to them. Don’t forget to check  the 
attendance and punctuality board for our weekly updates! 

21st-25th May KS1 SATs week & Walk to School Week 

21st-25th May Year 6 to Gower 

21st May Year 3 to Burgh House 

22nd May Year 4 to the CLC 

22nd May Year 5 to Hampstead Heath (pm) 

24th May Rec (am) and Y1 (pm) to Hampstead Heath 

24th May Year 5 to CLC 

28th May—1st June Half Term Holiday 

4th June INSET Day—School Closed 

6th June Nursery to October Gallery 

8th June DISCO 6-8pm 

11th-15th June Y1 Phonics Screening Check Week  

18th June Year 4 to the Science Museum 

22nd June Year 5 to the Crick 

25th June Reception to the Heath (am) 

26th June Year 4 to Kew Gardens 

28th June Year 5 to the October Gallery 

29th June Year 3 to Camden Local Studies Centre 

30th June Summer Fair (provisional date—to be confirmed) 

3rd July Year 1 to Hampstead Heath (am) 

5th July Year 4 to the Hampstead Heath 

5th July  Year 6 to the CLC 

6th July Year 5 performing Brass on the Heath (am) 

11th July Sports Day (am) 

17th July  Year 4 to the Zoo 

20th July  Year 6 leavers BBQ 

25th July End of Term—finish at 2pm 

Dates for your calendar this term 

Message from the head 
I’d like to say a huge well done to the Year 6 children who completed 
their SATs tests this week. It is a credit to them, to you as parents and 
the Year 6 staff team, how they approached the tests. They were confi-
dent and calm, and would you believe, enthusiastic! I think a number 
actually enjoyed it—being able to show off what they know. They have 
all worked hard this year (and in previous years) and we are glad the 
process of doing the SATs has not got in the way of their enthusiasm and 
joy for learning. They are all looking forward now to their next chal-
lenge—next weeks trip to Gower. Now that Ramadan has officially start-
ed, I’d like to send our best wishes to our Muslim families. As we now 
know that Eid will clash with the date of the Year 3 class assembly, we 
have moved it forward by a day to Thursday 14th June. If you are a Year 
3 parent, please make a note of this change so you are able to plan to 
come on the Thursday, and not the usual Friday for assembly. Thank you 
to all of you who helped raise money for the PA from the ‘Fun Run’. So 
far, and not all money is in or counted yet, the total stands at £493! Well 
on our way to being able to buy lots of great new books for the library.  
Finally, please read the section to the right about lost property. We real-
ly need your help with this. Have a great weekend and see you next 
week. 
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Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

17th May—Year 6 Class Tea 
24th May—Year 5 Class Tea 
25th May—Year 5 Class Assembly 
7th June—Year 4 Class Tea 
8th June—Year 4 Class Assembly 
14th June—Year 3 Class Assembly 
14th June—Year 3 Class Tea 
21st June—Year 2 Class Tea 

22nd June—Year 2 Class Assembly 
28th June—Year 1 Class Tea 
29th June—Year 1 Class Assembly 
5th July—Reception Class Tea 
6th July—Reception Class Assembly 
12th July—Nursery Class Tea 
13th July—Music Assembly 
20th July—Leavers Assembly(2pm) 

Class Tea and Assembly Timetable 

Walk to school week 
Following on from the Mayor’s Advice on pollution (shown below), 
next week is ’National Walk to School Week’. For many of you, every 
week is walk to school week, but for those for whom it is not, please 
try and see if you can maybe change your journey—or part of it—to 
incorporate a bit of walking.   

 If possible, parents are advised not to drive their children to and 
from school as this exacerbates pollution in the school vicinity. 
Pollution levels are often higher inside cars even when the win-
dows are shut  

 For those who continue to drive, engines should not be left to idle 
in the school vicinity.  

 For those walking and cycling, try to plan a route to and from 
school that sticks to side roads or goes through parks or other 
green areas.  

Further information on air pollution in London and what is being done 
to improve it, is available at https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/
environment/pollution-and-air-quality. 

Bikes and Scooters 
There are a number of, what look like broken 
bikes and scooters, left in our bike storage area 
behind the hall. Could we ask you to make sure that any bikes or scoot-
ers you want to keep are removed by the end of this half term (next 
Friday) as we will be disposing of any left behind during the Half Term.  

Lost Property 
The amount of clothing being left around 
school is getting out of control. We are not a 
school blessed with lots of areas for storage 
and as a result, we do not have anywhere to 
keep unclaimed clothing for any length of 
time. Can we please ask you to write your child’s name and class on 
labels inside their clothing, so that items can be easily returned to 
them. From next week, every Friday we will put out lost clothing on 
tables that we have not been able to return. If there are any items 
left unclaimed, we will recycle them into the clothes bank. We’d 
really appreciate your help in solving the problem of lost clothing. 
Thank you. 

School Disco 
Friday 8th June 

6-8pm 

Family Learning Sessions 
The family learning session for all the Year 1, Reception and Nursery 
parents/carers is back on this week (Wednesday 20th May). They 
are really helpful for supporting your children’s learning at home 
and there is a crèche available if you are worried about having 
younger siblings with you. We look forward to seeing you there.   

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/environment/pollution-and-air-quality.
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/environment/pollution-and-air-quality.


 A big thank you to the 
RSPB who came in to 
work with classes on 
Thursday and help us to 
celebrate ‘National   
Outdoor Classroom 
Day’.  

 

 

Year 2 and Year 3 had visits 

from Gillian Ingram from 

the Camden Learning Cen-

tre (CLC) this week. They 

had loads of fun, and learnt 

lots, getting stuck into 

differint coding and pro-

gramming activities. Year 2 

created their own interac-

tive island games and then 

enjoyed playing each others.  

Thank you Gillian for coming 

in and supporting Fleet as 

always. 

A huge apology to Amaya in 

Year 5. When we announced 

the Calendar Competition 

winners for March in the 

newsletter, the wrong name 

was put with Amaya’s fabu-

lous KS2 winning entry. Sorry Amaya... 
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April’s artist 
was Hannah 
Hoch and we 
had some 
fabulous en-
tries from the 
children. They 
obviously 
really enjoyed 
the collage 
style she 
used. This 
months artist 
is Georgia 
O’Keefe.  

EYFS Winner—Victoria KS1 Winner—Lizzie 

KS2 Winner—Roxana KS2 Winner—Mishkaat 

 

Year 2 have 

been so 

inspired by 

an English 

unit on 

creating a 

survival guide for a casta-

ways taught by Miss 

Wills, that they have 

been choosing to do extra 

home learning! We’ve 

been inundated with 

survival poetry, 

handmade maps 

with escape plans 

and more guides to 

surviving a tropical 

island! Well done 

Year 2. 

A big thank you to all the parents who 

came along on Year 1s trip to Kentish 

Town Farm. 


